The Italian Ambassador visited Turin Polytechnic University in Tashkent.

His Excellency Agostino Pinna, the Italian Ambassador in Tashkent, made an unofficial visit today to Turin Polytechnic University in Tashkent.

Dr. Jamshid Inoyatkhodjaev, TTPU's Rector, along with his colleagues, made a special tour of the university campus for Ambassador Agostino Pinna.

Plans for further development of cooperation were also discussed during meeting.

We hope that this meeting will become another fruitful step in strengthening relations between Italy and Uzbekistan!